
Grand Mound Hometown Pride Meeting 

Minutes 

October 9th, 2017 

The Grand Mound Hometown Pride Committee met on Monday, October 9th, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. 
at City Hall in Grand Mound. Participants present included: Francis Boggus HTP Coach, 
Committee Members; M. Conner, S. Beuthien, T. Fischer; and Senator Rita Hart.  

Boggus presented information on what the Home Town Pride program is; and the role of the 
Committee. Senator Rita Hart discussed the importance of the program on a City & County wide 
scale. Committee members brainstormed various projects including a possible mural on the Old 
Pump House, and the idea of a splash pad.  

The Committee determined meetings would be held each month on the first Thursday of the 
Month at 5:00 p.m. at City Hall (615 Sunnyside Street, Grand Mound). 

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m. The next Home Town Pride Meeting will be on Thursday 
Nov. 2nd, 2017 at City Hall in Grand Mound. 


